September 25, 2018

TO : West Bradford Township Bidders for Recyclable material bid due October 3, 2018 at 12:00 (noon)

From: Ron Youtz, Public Works Director

Re: Addendum # 1

This addendum shall serve to correct an inconsistency within the bid documents for the Recyclable
Material Bid. Page 4 item # 13 of the bid documents references a one year contract plus a one (1) year
option. Page 5 item #16 references the required Bid Security in the amount of 10% of the total bid price
for the three-year base period of the contract.

The three-year period is an error and the required bid bond shall cover only the initial first year contract
bid price.

| hereby confirm receipt of Addendum #1 dated September 25, 2018 for Recyclable material bid
package.

Company Name Signature

Fax to: (610) 269-3016 or email to ryoutz@westbradford.org




